
REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

P.O . Box 1749
Halifax, Nova Scotia
B3J 3A5 Canada

HALIF

November 22, 201 0

The Honourable Ross Landry
And Members of the Law Amendments Committe e
Committee Room #1 Legislative Committees Offic e
3rd Floor, Dennis Buildin g
1740 Granville Street
Halifax, Nova Scotia

Re: Bill 93 — Motor Vehicle Act (Amended )

Dear Minister Landry :

The Active Transportation Advisory Committee for Halifax Regional Municipalit y
discussed Bill 93 at a meeting held on Thursday, November 18, 2010 . The Committe e
was generally pleased with the amendments and approved a motion supporting Bill 9 3
with the proviso that amendments being sought by Halifax Regional Municipality wer e
included in the amended Bill 93 . HRM staff will provide these amendments to th e
Committee .

Thank you for your attention to this matter .

Yours very truly ,

Councillor Linda Mosher, Chair
Active Transportation Advisory Committe e
Halifax Regional Municipality
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